
 

Minutes 
Airport Board 
Municipal Airport, 19623  40th Street, Oelwein, Iowa 
August 19, 2021 - 6:30 PM 

 

CALL TO ORDER BY BRYAN AT 6:30 P.M. 

ROLL CALL PRESENT:  Nations, Woodraska, Tuchscherer, Bryan 
  ABSENT:  Bagge 
  ALSO PRESENT:  Council Liaison Stewart, FBO Tegeler 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 A motion was made by Woodraska, seconded by Tuchscherer to approve the minutes of the June 24, 
2021 meeting.  All voted aye. 

       Motion Carried 

EXPENSE REVIEW 

 The reports were reviewed and accepted as presented.   

FBO REPORT 

Tegeler stated he has not heard anything on the new fuel pumps/card reader system.  Bryan said he had 
spoken with City Administrator Mulfinger who is working with two different suppliers on the system.  
The fuel tanks will not be replaced. 

Young Eagles flying event is this Saturday from 8:00 – noon.  70 participants have pre-registered.  Walk-
ins are also anticipated. 

Tegeler noted he needs to do some small welding repairs on hangars. 

There are currently two hangar vacancies.  Folsom has vacated his hangar and a new tenant from 
Postville has arrived. It was reported there was no response to the Barnstormer advertisement. 

Crop dusting is 95% complete.  No incidents or difficulties occurred during the season. 

OLD BUSINESS 

 The recliner was delivered from Furniture Showcase. 

Crack Sealing – Woodraska noted the money for the crack sealing is available for four years.  It was 
noted the project needs completed and the Board would like to see it done next year. 

Bagge Arrived at 6:40 P.M. 

Bagge stated he had made contact with Conner Carlson.  He is no longer interested in giving flying 
instruction in Oelwein as he has taken another position and will be leaving the area. 

SCHEDULE NEXT MEETING DATE 

 The next meeting was scheduled for September 16, 2021 at 6:30 P.M. 

ADJOURNMENT 

 A motion was made by Nations, seconded by Tuchscherer to adjourn at 6:40 P.M.  All voted aye. 

       Motion Carried 


